Handout 8.1-B
06/11/24

Michele King

Subject: FW: Pacheco Dam

From: Rea Freedom <realfre@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 2:07 PM

To: Board of Directors <board@valleywater.org>
Subject: Pacheco Dam

*** This email originated from outside of Valley Water. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

The Pacheco Dam is wrong for many reasons. It will harm the environment, it will cost too much, it will not save enough
water to make up for the negative consequences | strongly oppose the building of this Dam.

Please stop this now.

Rea Freedom

19760 Oakmont Dr.

Los Gatos, CA 95033
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